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Tips on Contacting your Legislators
Let’s Draw the Line Between Youth and Alcohol is an excellent way to inform your legislators about the work you are doing to reduce underage drinking. 
If you are not sure who your legislators are:

1. Go to www.leg.wa.gov/ .  

· Click on “Find Your Legislator” in left column;
· Type in your address and you will given the name of your senator and two representatives;

· Click on each name to get contact information.

2. If you know the names of your legislators, email them at: firstname.lastname@leg.wa.gov 

Legislature’s Schedule in Olympia 
· Special Session:  Nov. 28-Dec. 23, 2011

· Legislative Session:  Jan. 9-March 8, 2012
Inviting by email:

· Put “Invitation to Learn about Reducing Underage Drinking in your District” in the subject line.
· Briefly explain that your organization would like to spend a few minutes briefing them about the drug/alcohol prevention efforts happening in their legislative district.  Indicate that you know they will be in Olympia for the special session and again for the regular session, so wonder if they would have a few minutes when they are in their home district.  Let them set the day, time, and location to make it as convenient as possible for them.

· If you don’t receive a reply within a week, call their office (websites are good source for phone numbers) and ask their staff person if they received your email and would they be willing to meet for 15 minutes so you could brief them. 
Inviting by telephone:

· Call the number on their homepage and ask their staff member to determine to schedule a brief appointment. (It’s wise to save the staff members’ name to use when calling back)
When meeting with your Legislator:

· Plan carefully so you don’t run over the allotted time;

· Have a handout that describes what your group is doing to assure minors don’t get alcohol in your community;

· Take a photo of your legislator holding a Let’s Draw the Line sign and indicate that we would like to use the photo on the website.

Be sure to send a thank you note following your session.  Include your contact information.
	[image: image2.png]’ Washington State Coaliti
RUa DGR




	Washington State Coalition to Reduce Underage Drinking

www.starttalkingnow.org




[image: image2.png]